
Yorkmead Primary School 

Friday 19th July 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have arrived at the end of the school year woop woop! Well done to all the certificates 

winners over the year and to all pupils for their hard work this academic. I am very proud of 

you all.  

Yr5 enjoyed their visit to Umberslade Farm and the weather was kind to them. Mr Craig will be 

leaving us this week to take up a new position in September. We wish him all the best in his 

new role and thank him for all that he has contributed this year.   

Good luck and congratulations to Miss Malcolm who is getting married this summer, she will 

return as Mrs Magee. 

A note for your diaries, we have an extra inset day on Monday 30th September 2024. 

This my 8th goodbye to a Yr6 group of pupils. It never gets easier to say goodbye but each 

year the achievements our children accomplish blows me away. From me to you,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wish you all a wonderful, relaxing and memory filled summer break.  

Mr Newman-Smith  

Workers of the week: 

Year One Fatima (1 Cornwall) & Qasim, Afraa & Yasin (1 Sussex). 

Year Two  Daoud (2 Kent) & Ruhab-Noor (2 Cumbria). 

Year Three Azaan (3 Gwynedd) & Adam H (3 Essex). 

Year Four Amaan (4 Scottish Highlands) & The whole class! (4 Dorset). 

Year Five Rosha (5 Derby) & The whole class! (5 Suffolk).  

Year Six Adnan (6 County Antrim) & Harris E (6 Northumberland). 

Year Six  

So the end of your primary school journey is here.  

We’ve proudly watched you grow and seen you thrive.  

We know that you’re ready to take the next step because you are awe-

some, strong and kind.  

We will miss you but know it’s your time to fly, to discover new talents and 

inspirations and become the person you dream to be.  

Believe in yourself, because we do. You can achieve anything!  
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Well done Year Three! 

Whole school attendance this week: 90.5%  

Maths at home - Summer Challenges 2024 

Here is a link to some fun maths activities that you may wish to try over the summer 
with your children.  

Maths at Home - Summer Challenges 2024  

There are activities for all ages and many of them involve everyday household object.  

See how many you can complete!  

 Date  Event   

Friday 19th July  End of school year!  

Wednesday 4th September Back to school! School starts at 8:45am. 

https://nrich.maths.org/summer-2024

